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Statement by the President of the Security Council

At the meeting of the Security Council, held on 1 March 1961, in connection with the 
Council's consideration of the item entitled the Situation in the Congo, the President of 
the Security Council made the following statement on behalf of the Council:

“The Security Council is deeply concerned about continued conflict in the Congo, 
particularly the political violence therein. As always, the Security Council remains 
committed to international human rights and international normative law. The Security 
Council reminds the international community of articles 3, 9, 10, 19, and 21 of the 
Universal Declaration of Human Rights. The Security Council stresses its continued 
neutrality and its support for a peaceful resolution in the Congo.”
Passed by consensus, with 0 abstentions
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